
 

 

On Monday 12 November 2018 

children can wear 
 

odd socks 

 
into school to mark 

National Anti-Bullying Week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The theme is Choose Respect and we would like the 
children (and staff!) to come in wearing odd socks... 

 
(no money required!) 

 
...to encourage everyone to be proud of what makes 

them individual and unique! 

 

Thank you!  

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2018-choose-respect

